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March 31, 2006 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
This letter certifies that there was no measurable cabinet radiation from the TAV-100L – even at 
0.5 meters. Measurements were conducted as per Industry Canada BETS-4, section 6.6 and 
FCC Part 74.736. All measurements were well below 60dBc including those of intermodulation 
products, harmonics (up to the tenth harmonic), and all other spurious emissions. 
 
Aaron Sivacoe, P.ENG 
Technical Director 
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Bob Gullon 
President and CEO 
bob@technalogix.ca 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Aaron Sivacoe 
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